
 

CATALPA MAGNET 

STUDENT INFORMATION 

MEETING FOR 2017-2018 

SCHOOL YEAR 

Purpose 

To provide information about 2017-2018 school year enrollment 

options.  These meetings are prompted by the JCPS Board of 

Education decision to remove the Catalpa Magnet at Maupin 

Elementary.  Representatives from JCPS Student Assignment 

Department, Office of Student Transfers, and the Office of the 

Assistant Superintendent for Area 6 will attend both meetings.  

The format of the meetings will include a large group information 

session to explain the process, and allow for parent questions.  

There will also be an opportunity for families to receive guidance 

and advice in small group or individual sessions. 

Please see dates and times listed on the banner to the right.   

Families need only attend one of the sessions, as the same content 

and opportunities will be available at both meetings. 

 

 

Meeting Location: 

 Maupin Library 

──── 

 

Session 1: 

Thursday 

April 27, 2017 

Noon 

──── 

 

 

Session 2: 

Tuesday 

May 2, 2017 

6:00 PM 

 

 

 

 

 

 


